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Archival Issues Update
By Brandon T. Pieczko, Archival Issues Editorial Board Chair, Indiana University

I hope this update finds you all well. The current issue 
of Archival Issues (vol. 42, no. 1) is in progress, and we 
anticipate it will be published by early spring. Three 
articles and seven publication reviews have been accepted 
by the editorial board for publication and are currently 
in the copyediting phase. The topics of the articles to be 
featured in the next issue include community archives, 
oral histories, and engaging underrepresented groups in 
the archival appraisal process.

The Editoria l Board is currently seeking article 
submissions for the next issue of the journal (vol. 42, 
no. 2). We encourage submissions on a wide range of 
topics related to archives and special collections and 

from diverse points of view, and will consider a variety 
of potential formats including research articles, case 
studies, and opinion pieces. Although Archival Issues 
regularly publishes contributions from well-established 
professionals, we particularly encourage submissions 
from authors who have not published previously. If you 
have an idea for an article you would like to discuss or 
have a manuscript ready to be reviewed, please consider 
submitting to Archival Issues. You can contact me directly 
at bpieczko@iu.edu, or visit our online submission portal 
(https://www.iastatedigitalpress.com/archivalissues/
submissions/) for details.
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